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My name is Martin Tuck, a Project Officer with GGAT. My role alternates between fieldwork and  office based
report writing. At the moment I am engaged on the preparation of an archaeological excavation design,
including Scheduled Monument Consent from Cadw, for additional work relating to the site of a Roman fort in
Neath, where the Trust carried out an archaeological excavation during 2010, which continued through to the
early part of 2011. The  Roman remains discovered related to a 1st century Roman fort, which included
defensive ditches and associated rampart, cooking areas and an internal circuit road.  The forthcoming works
are likely to reveal details of part of the barracks.
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